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Notice regarding relief measures for earthquake in Southern Türkiye 

 

The AISIN Group would like to express our condolences and offer our most sincere prayers for 

all those who have suffered from the earthquake in Southern Türkiye and Northern Syria which 

occurred on February 6, 2023. 

 

We would like to inform you that AISIN Group companies, including AISIN, ADVICS, and those 

local subsidiaries in Europe, have pledged to donate a total of 100 thousand EUR (approximately 

14 million yen) to the region struck by the earthquake. 

 

Also, AISIN OTOMOTIV PARCALARI SANAYI VE TICARET A.S., located near Istanbul city, has 

started the provision of relief supplies to the region struck by the earthquake. 

 

All of us in the AISIN Group offer our most heartfelt wishes for the speediest possible recovery 

of the affected region. 

 

 


